
 

 
  
            

  RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/168/2022-23                                                                                            05th JAN 2023 
 

UPDATE ON SCHEDULED EXAMINATIONS 
GRADE X AND XII 

 
Dear Parent, 
 

Wish you a Very Happy New Year! 
 
As per circular number: 52/1-2019 ACD (12) dated 28th December 2022 issued by 
Directorate, School Education, all schools have been directed to remain closed till 15th 
January 2023. However, please note that the Pre-Board 2 Examination for Grades X 
and XII will be conducted as scheduled in the physical space on the school campus. 
 
Grade XII CBSE Board Practical will also be conducted on campus as per the schedule 
shared. 
 
You may reach out to the class teacher for any further clarification. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

Nidhi Tewari 
Principal                                     
 
 
                                     

 
 

 


